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MEDIA ADVISORY: 31ST SUMMIT OF THE AFRICAN UNION 

 
Opening Session of the meeting of the Permanent Representatives 

Committee  
 
What:           Meeting of the 36th Ordinary Session of the Permanent Representatives 

Committee (PRC)  
  Highlights for journalists 

§ Coverage of the opening and of the PRC  
§ Group photograph 

     
When: 25 June 2018  
 
Where: The new conference center: Nouakchott Mauritania   
 
Who: The PRC meeting will be addressed by various high level delegates of the 

African Union. It marks the start of the June/ July Summit of the African Union 
 
Journalists are invited to cover the opening session of the PRC meeting on Monday 25th 
June at 9:00am. 

 
 
For additional information on the meeting: 
Mrs. Wynne Musabayana, Head of Communication Division; African Union Commission;  
E-mail: MUSABAYANAW@africa-union.org  
 
Media and interview contacts: 
Mr. Molalet Tsedeke, Directorate of Information and Communication, AU Commission; E-mail: 
molalett@africa-union.org;  
 
 
For further information: 
Directorate of Information and Communication | African Union Commission I E-mail: DIC@africa-union.org I 
Website: www.au.int I Addis Ababa | Ethiopia 
 
Follow us  
Face book: https://www.facebook.com/AfricanUnionCommission 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/_AfricanUnion 
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